Sudbury

Water District

199 RAYMOND ROAD

P.O.BOX 111

SUDBURY, MASSACHUSETTS 01776

June 23, 2020

Beth Suedmeyer, Environmental Planner
Flynn Building, 3nd Floor

278 Old Sudbury Road

Sudbury, MA 01776

RE: Cold Brook Crossing, Site Plan Review

Dear Beth,

I have reviewed the Site Plans for Cold Brook Crossing and I am satisfied that Quarry
North has met all requirements by the Sudbury Water District. The District also hired the
services of Dr. Ed Chiang of H20 Engineering to review the site plans as well as Quarry
North’s proposed groundwater mounding analysis, hydrogeological report and WP83
permit application for their groundwater discharge permit. Dr. Chiang provided
feedback throughout his review and is also satisfied that the site plans meet the District’s
requirements.

Please call me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
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Vincent J. Rdy, 7

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Vincent J. Roy

199 Raymond Road « PO Box 111 * Sudbury, MA 01776
T: 978.443.6602 « F: 974.443.9587



